
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

ON PROPOSED GRANTING OF SEWER LINE EASEMENTS ACROSS PUBLIC 

LANDS OF THE CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

  

 

The Harrisonburg City Council will hold a public hearing on August 22, 2023 at 7:00 p.m., or as 

soon as the agenda permits, in the City Council Chambers located at 409 South Main Street, 

Harrisonburg, Virginia, to consider granting a permanent utility easement, thirty feet in width, for 

a term in excess of five (5) years, together with a temporary construction easement, ten feet in 

width, across three parcels of public lands of the City of Harrisonburg for the installation, 

maintenance and operation of a sewer line by the Harrisonburg-Rockingham Regional Sewer 

Authority.  The sewer line easements will be located on Tax Map Parcels 98-A-1, 3-A-1, and 3-B-

1, in the southeastern part of Harrisonburg.  

 

Copies of the proposed easement are available on the City’s website and are available in the City 

Manager’s Office, 409 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, Monday through Friday, 8:00 

a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

  

All persons interested will have an opportunity to express their views at these public hearings. 

 

 

Any person requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in connection with this public hearing shall 

notify the City Manager at least five (5) days prior to the time of the hearing.  

 

 

      CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

       Alexander Banks, VI, 

      City Manager 

 

 

 

To be advertised two (2) times: 

 

Monday, August 14, 2023 

Monday, August 21, 2023 

 


